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I oppose bill SB1187.  There already are taxes given to this.  Putting NGO’s in a 

position to waste and abuse the taxpayer money is wrong.  Just look at what DOGE 

is uncovering at the federal level.  There are other more important problems facing 

Oregon that are in need of addressing.   The people of Oregon need to be 

represented , not special interest groups with their own agenda. 


